2. TO:  Mr. Bill Nittler
Xitos P.O. Box 824
KEVT « 1030 AM Mancos, CO 81328-0824
10,000 WATTS
FROM: Frank Luna, Chief Engineer
KEVT Radio 1030 AM
1316 E. Broadway Blvd.
Tucson, AZ 85719
DATE: July 11, 2001

Dear Mr. Nittler,

First and foremost, on behalf of the entire
staff and management, thank you very much for your
letter to our radio station regarding reception.

Ever since I’'ve assumed responsibilities as
Cbief Engineer for KEVT Radio, we have been
receiving “"letters of reception” from other
listeners in various parts of the southwest portion
of the United States, as well as parts of Northern
Mexico! This is due to the purchase of a more
state of the art AM Transmitter and re-tuning of
our antenna system.

Also, for your information, another listener
who wrote us (Mr. John Sampson from Sun City West,
Arizona) also has a “Drake” receiver, his is the
“R8B” model.. whereas you are using the “RBA"” model..
My compliments!

So that you know what we are using “signal”
wise, KEVT Radio utilizes a “Broadcast Electronics”
model 10 A, 10,000 Wait Transmitter, with a four
tower array, and major signal lobes to the North
and Northeast and to the South and Southwest. As
of this writing, our signal gets as far south as
Hermosillo, Sonora, Mexico!
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KEVT Radio, 1030 AM is officially licensed to
Cortaro, AZ, (a very small town between the cities
of Marana and Tucson) and is considered the most
listened to Spanish language station in Southern
Arizona and Northern Sonora, Mexico, with a unique
blend of regional Mexican music and programming.

With that said, here is your official letter
confirming reception of our signal.KEVT 1030 AM,
Cortaro—Tucson. “LA MAS PERRONA!” (La Mas Perrona
translates to the best station around in Spanish
slang). Once again, Thank You for your letter to
us.

Sincerely,

—fﬂ:ﬂiéénr%;:§é;‘://ff

Frank Luna, Chief Engineer
KEVT Radio, 1030 aM




